
Ritz at Northstar’s temporary
closing called normal
By Jason Hidalgo, Reno Gazette-Journal

Three months after opening, the Ritz-Carlton Highlands at Lake
Tahoe will close for three weeks to get ready for the summer
season.

The luxury hotel opened in December is scheduled to close
April  19  and  re-open  May  10.  The  closure  includes  all
services, such as the spa and the Manzanita restaurant.
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Hotel officials said the temporary closure has nothing to do
with the situation at the Ritz-Carlton at Lake Las Vegas,
which will close permanently in May.
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